
 

Representatives from the County 

Departments of Public Works and Finance will 

provide an update regarding the project to 

connect the CECO Sewer System to the 

County’s Cherry Hill Sewer System and the 

transition to County Sewer Service. 

Public Information Meeting 

Transition to County Sewer Service 

Wednesday, November 13, 2019 at 7 p.m. 

Cherry Hill Middle School 

2535 Singerly Road 

Elkton, MD  21921 

WHEN 

WHERE 

WHAT 

Questions or Concerns? 

Contact: 

Jen Lyall, 

Public Information Officer 

410-996-8454 

jlyall@ccgov.org 

WHO 
Current CECO Customers; Anyone else who 

is interested 


